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| 2019 was a great year for the district! We had a very active
year with many diverse activities.

Our biggest accomplishment this year was the completion of

our 319 granton Cold Stream Pond. The NPS BMP®3s
installed will prevent an estimate 350 tons of sediment, 298
pounds of phosphorus, and 596 pounds of nitrogen from

reaching the lake annually. This project resulted in 19

LakeSmart evaluations with even more camp owners wanting

to continue the program in 2020. Thank you for working with us on this project, Cold
Stream Camp Ownerds Association, Kennebec
the Town of Lincoln. The district couldn't have asked for better partners!

I would also like to congratulate Pam & Bryan Wells of Wells Forest for being our 2019
Conservation Award winner. | am extremely impressed with the activities that the
guys are preforming in their forest to show their commitment to sustaining forestry, soil
and water.

| look forward to 2020! If you have questions or are looking for information, please give
the Penobscot County SWCD a call. We would like to assist you with your conservation
needs.

| hope you enjoy our annual report.

Robert Fogler
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Statement of Financial Income and Expense
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9 March 4thii The district will be hosting Septic Installation workshop.

9 Come visit us at the PCCA Sportsman Show in Orono on March 13th-15th.
We will be presenting information of invasive forest pests.

9 The 2020 Plant Sale will be held on May 9th. Order forms are in our spring
newsletter.

9 May 18th will be our trout sale pick up day.

9 The 2020 Downest Envirothon competition will be on May 29th at
Leonard's Mills in Bradley.

9 OnJune 26th27th the district will be hosting a LakeSmart training.




Every year the Penobscot
County Conservation District
hosts an awards banquet. The
banquet is a way to showcase | g
the conservation projects that )
we have worked on in the past &=
year. Itis a great opportunity
for conservationists to get
together and catch up with
one another.
banquet was a wonderful
success. The banquet was hel
at the Penobscot County Conservation Association's club house in
Brewer on October 25th. Walking into the banquet, guests were greeted
by Misha Vargas a soil conservationist with a bright smile and were
wel comed to find seats and enjoy
people walked into the dining room, they were welcomed to fall forest.

In honor of the years award winner we went with a forestry theme. At
each place setting a chocolate leaf lollipops.
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Guests enjoyed a feast of chicken & stuffing casserole and pot roast.

All the wonderful food was provided by the PCCA club members. They

now offer catering along with renting their club house and they did not

disappoint! After the dinner, guests enjoyed a power point showcasing

all the activities and projects that the district and NRCS have done over
the past year. After the slide
show, we honored Pam &
Bryan Wells of Wells Forest
in Milford with the 2019
Conservation Award.
Penobscot County SWCD
District Manager, Amy
Polyot gave a presentation
covering all of the different
projects and activities Wells
Forest has done to support
and educate people about
conservation.




